
John and Priscilla Overman 
5576 Jaymar Drive 
Louisburg, Kansas 66053 

September 20, 2017 

Attention: Mr. Jon Myers, 

RE: Notice of Filing Application received by The Corporation Commission of the 
State of Kansas; Docket# 18-CONS-3141-CVAC 

Dear Mr. Myers, 

We're writing you because we got a letter from The Corporation Commision of the 
State of Kansas concerning Eastern Kansas Operating,LLC's request to perform 
vacuum operation of one well on it's Fischer Lease located in section 21, Township 16 
South, Range 25 East, in Miami County, Kansas. 

We're concerned about this application which you sent to us and our surrounding 
neighbors and are listing these concerns below: 
a.) Disposal of waste water and effect on water tables 
b.) Our individual correlative rights 
c.) Also, the Certificate of Service is not right, it lists the wrong Exhibit and possibly 

excludes the other property owners 
d.) The map you have provided in Exhibit B does not follow the State of Kansas's 
guidelines 
e.) It does not address current or future noise levels generated from any existing or 
future wells and equipment as we are a residential area with over two dozen homes 

Thank you in advance for your immediate attention in reviewing our legitimate 

Concerns. 

Cc: Eastern Kansas Operating LLC 

Sincerely, 

John and Priscilla Overman RECEIVEu 
KANSAS CORPORAT'ON 

' COMMISSION 

SEP 2 2 2017 
CONSERVATION DIVISION 

WICHITA, KS 


